
 
Must meet 2020 MN
State Building Code

Must meet 2020 MN
Accessibility Code.

Building plans must be signed
by a MN licensed architect.

SAC review by MET council will be
required. 

Starting January 2nd, 2025, the City of
Bloomington will implement a City SAC
charge. The cost will be $2,026 per City
SAC unit. The amount of SAC charged
will mirror the MET Council
Determination. This applies to any
permits submitted on or after 01/02/25.

Provide a detailed code
analysis with the plans.

Entire space(s) shall
have fully complying
sprinkler protection.

Fire alarm system may need to be
upgraded depending on occupancy
classification.

Provide specifications for the play structures and other
equipment.  The sprinkler system may need to be upgraded
depending on the material classifications.

Provide an Environmental Health Plan Review application
if providing food for customers.

Need an architectural floor plan
showing the changes.

Permitted use of
health club in zoning
district FD2 due to
recent code
amendments.

Sign permit is required
for tenant identification if
desired.

The change of
use from office to
health club does
not required
additional parking
spaces.

Is there any work
being done to the
building exterior?


